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“For the things we have to learn before we can do them, we learn by doing 

them.”Aristotle in his words rightly pointed out the relevance of training in the 

process of learning. Augmenting the learning cycle of the students of the institute, I 

feel pleasure and pride to present the report of ANVESHAN 2020 - The Summer 

Training Report Competition of Maharaja Agrasen Institute of Management 

studies organized under the aegis of IQAC. The program aims to provide a 

platform for the students of undergraduate program of business administration and 

commerce to share their learnings and findings from the training they attended 

during the summer break, as a part of their curriculum. The program provided a 

platform to students of the undergraduate programs & budding management and 

commerce professionals to share their learning and experience during 

their summer internship; and interact with students of other institutions. 

It is a matter of great pride that ANVESHAN 2020 has attracted large 

participation. These students were screened at multiple levels and rounds, judged 

by a qualified panel of internal as well as external judges from academia. Out of 

the 55 registrations, 44 students were selected based on preliminary screening for 

the first round of the contest. These 44 students were then asked to present their 

reports to the panel to 8 internal judges. Finally, 12 students were shortlisted for 

the final round of the contest. They presented their projects, shared research tools 

and findings to an expert panel of external as well as internal judges who then 

formed consensus on the winner of the event. The final round was telecasted live 

on YouTube and the viewers were also given weightage by polling for the best 

candidate. 117 viewers participated in polling and the scores were then compiled. 

Of course, for the winner of the event, it was a much deserved win and surely a 

learning opportunity for everyone. It has been a great experience for all the 

participants and organizers. I heartily congratulate the organizing team members, 

participants and winner of the event. 


